
Van and phone numbers 
 
 

August 14, 2013 

Dear friends and family, 

Two quick things: 

1.  We had our van delivered and we are very grateful!  What a blessing and what a relief to our backs!  
(photo attached)  Ellie loves it too! We are so grateful to God and to all who had a part in this huge 
miraculous provision! 

2.  Today we got phones.  Scott's number is:  971-678-8690.  Vicki's number is: 971-678-8968.  Will's 
number is:  971-678-8854 

We move to Portland on Friday (we have been staying with Vicki's parents in Eugene, 2 hours away).  Lord 
willing, we will move into our house in S.E. Portland by the end of the month.  After it becomes official we 
will send an update with more details.   

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PRAYERS, SUPPORT, AND PARTNERSHIP IN THE GOSPEL. 
 
Grateful, 
 
Scott and Vicki 
 

	
  


